

April 10, 2007

Mr. Matthew Malten Sustainability Coordinator University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign University of Illinois 1501 South Oak Street Champaign, IL 61820-6905

> Re: Installation of Three Wind Turbines (4.5MW) on Campus South Farms

Dear Mr. Malten:

Thank you for the letter you sent on March 8, 2007, requesting an extension of the grant period for the above referenced project.

The Illinois Clean Energy Community Foundation accepts the proposed change to the terms of the grant for that project. The grant period is now November 1, 2005 through June 30, 2009. All other terms and conditions of the grant, as defined in the grant agreement dated December 1, 2005 and accepted by Walter Knorr on February 12, 2007. If you have any further questions about this grant, please contact Gabriela Martin at (312) 372-5191.

Sincerely,

James E. Mann Executive Director

James E Maur